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Reminders:   

*Veteran's Day 11/11/22  No School!! 
*SSC Monday 11/14/22 6:00pm via Zoom 

*Taco Tuesday 11/15 (that's Tuesday of course, 11:00am – 1:00pm, 100 
building band cover 

*DC Meeting 11/16 7:15 – 8:15am in rm 356 

*Thanksgiving Luncheon - (ie "Tater Friday") Lunch Fri 11/18/22; 
11:30am-1:00pm  



 
*First 10 and Last 10 - please remember to not send students out on a hall pass 
(unless an emergency of course) during the first 10 minutes of class, or during the last 
10 minutes of class. This helps security clear the halls during passing period and will 
help minimize tardies.  

Kudos:  
Cindy Quaid will soon be sending out the results of the annual Future Business Leaders of 
America "March of Dimes" contest. I won't share the results of the competition between 
classes but she has allowed me to share that the event raised a total of $1145!! This is a great 
event and a great cause, kudos to all teachers and students who participated!! 
I'd like to double down on Kudos this week to acknowledge Cindy's dedication to the "March 

of Dimes" event, and countless other events she has made possible during her 31 years as 
the SMHS FBLA sponsor! Cindy your dedication and tireless energy has made a 
difference to so many kids over the years (and decades). It does not go unnoticed by your 
students or your colleagues. Totally amazing! Thank you for all that you have done, and 
continue to do!! 
 
This week in Athletics: 



 
Messages from Administration:  
From the principal 
As we head into our last week before a long awaited and much deserved Thanksgiving 
Break, it is not unusual for staff and students to be fatigued from the longest work 
stretch of the year. Though it is not unusual to see an increase in student misconduct 
this time of year, there have been some recent events that are out of character for our 
normally peaceful campus.  

Though I cannot divulge specific information about these students, I will tell you that 
most of the recent altercations we've seen are resulting from a very small number of 
students. I hope it is somewhat reassuring to know that much of what our campus has 
seen is relatively small in nature, addressable, and able to be improved in a relatively 
short period of time. In fact, as many of those most directly involved in the altercations 
have been off our campus pending their expulsion hearings, our campus has already 
felt more calm.  

I feel it is important to address this transparently because I have had teachers approach 
me and ask if our campus is "changing" for the worse. Though statistically campuses 
nationwide are still seeing elevated disciplline issues believed the result of the COVID-
caused isolation our students endured, I also believe that much of what we have seen 
over the past few weeks is isolated, treatable, and temporary. I hope this makes you 
feel better about recent events.  

Have a great three day weekend, thank a veteran today, and let's have a great week 
next week!  

From Curriculum & Instruction (Asst Principal Monica Pallan)  



College Night: 

Tuesday, November 1 2022, Santa Maria High School collaborated with Allan Hancock 
College to host a district-wide College Night open to all local high school students and 
their families. 

Over 30 universities, colleges, and programs were represented in our Wilson Gym. We 
had over 350 participants attend the event. Students completed Bingo cards by visiting 
the various tables and engaging with the representatives. Once they completed Bingo 
they turned their card in for a free meal of either Efren’s Mexican food or Cubanismo 
Cuban food. 

Many universities and college representatives were excited to see such a wonderful turn 
out and they will return to our campus next year. 

 

From Student Services (Asst Principal Ivan Diaz)  



On December 8th SMHS will have the second of three Cafecito meetings (Coffee with the 
Principal); the meeting will be held in the cafeteria from 6 pm to 8 pm. The topics will be 
generated by parents of current students who attend SMHS. Cafecitos have been a long-time 
staple at SMHS, and we look forward to interacting with our parents. More information to 
follow.  

 
 
From Special Programs Office (Asst Principal Tim Vincent)  
The Special Education team and the SMHS staff acknowledge our school psychologists  
on National School Psychologists Week. Much deserved Chantel and Katy!! 



 
 


